# SCHOOL MAITERS

THE WELKLY NEWSLETTER FROM NEWTON POPPLEFORD SCHOOL

# FRIDAY 12TH MARCH 2021



### FROM THE HEADTEACHER

Next Friday, 19th March, is Comic Relief Day. Children can come into school next Friday dressed in something red in return for a suggested donation of £1 which we will send off to Comic Relief. Red Noses are now plastic-free.

Last Red Nose Day raised over £74million and helped

more than 28,000 people to access quality mental health services, 3,500,000 people to benefit child health services in Africa and Asia, 27,000 homeless people to access accommodation and support and 53,000 experiencing domestic abuse to access specialist services.

www.newton-poppleford.devon.sch.uk

**101395 568300** 

FRIDAY 19 MARCH

⊠ admin@newton-poppleford.devon.sch.uk

The Twilight after school club phone number is @07513269489

#### SCHOOL DAY START AND FINISH TIMES

Year group	Start time	End time
Pre-school	9:10 – 9:20	3:10
Reception	9:10 – 9:20	3:10
Year 1	9:00 - 9:10	3:15
Year 2	9:00 – 9:10	3:15
Year 3	8:50 – 9:00	3:20
Year 4	8:50 – 9:00	3:20
Year 5	8:40 - 8:50	3:25
Year 6	8:40 - 8:50	3:25

PE Kit and Adventure Island kit
– can children come into school
in their PE kit on days they have
PE, and wear Adventure Island
clothes on Adventure Island
days. Pre-School ask that all
children have their wellington
boots here for every session,
please. They sometimes go to
Adventure Island if it is free.

#### ADVENTURE ISLAND AND PE DAYS

Year group	Adventure Island	PE
Pre-School	Monday	Tuesday & Thursday
Reception	Wednesday	Tuesday & Thursday
Year 1	Friday	Wednesday & Friday
Year 2	Tuesday	Friday
Year 3	Tuesday	Tuesday
Year 4	Thursday	Wednesday & Friday
Year 5	Friday	Tuesday & Wednesday
Year 6	Friday	Wednesday & Thursday

#### FROM THE SCHOOL OFFICE

- We have a huge stock of old school uniform that we would like to hand out to parents. If you need any uniform, please let us know the items you would like and the sizes and we will check the stock.
- Food Bank reminder can you remind people that we can refer to the food bank and if there is anything else they are struggling with, to please request help via school email or else give us a call.
- Please remember that the area where children leave the school premises after school is also a car-park. Please be aware of moving vehicles.

## FROM THE PTFA...

Thank you so much to everyone who supported the Christmas Bear Hunt, including the lovely residents of KAW who hosted the bears! This event raised £60 for the PTFA. Congratulations to the prize draw winners; Nia, Arthur, and Chloe!

Did you know you can support the PTFA everytime you shop online? Sign up to Easy Fundraising as your shopping portal, it's, well... easy! easyfundraising.org.uk

You can also sign up for Amazon Smile, so everytime you make a purchase from Amazon, you'll be donating to the PTFA for free! smile.amazon.co.uk